
 
 
CirNo17/AJS/AY2020-21/JANUARY                       10th January 2021 

 

Subject: COVID-19 Students Testing Date  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We wish to begin by hoping that all our students, parents and their families are keeping good health 

and are taking the right precautions from the effects of the Coronavirus pandemic. We pray that 

you all are well protected and continue to be in good health and spirits. 

 

As per the update and information received from ADEK, students aged 12 and above (PoD exempt) 

who are returning physically to school (who opted for Face to Face learning mode) from Sunday, 

17th January 2021 will have to retake the COVID-19 test and have a negative result to attend school. 

The COVID-19 testing will be carried out from 11th January to 16th January 2021.  

 

COVID 19 Testing Schedule (for students who have opted for Face to Face learning mode): 

 School Code: KS-9134 

 School Name: AL AIN JUNIORS SCHOOL 

 Covid-19 Test date: 14th January 2021 

 Time:  8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 Test Location: Masoudi Drive Thru 

 

Other details: 

 All students (above the age of 12) who are physically attending school in January must be 

COVID-19 tested prior to attending face-to-face classes (PoD are exempt). 

 Students should take their Emirates ID. 

 Students who miss the free scheduled COVID-19 test must be tested at public or private 

testing centers or hospitals at their own cost. 

 Students not attending physically will not need to be tested. 

 

Alternate, if free testing is not availed 

 Parents who find the timing or location of the above free scheduled COVID-19 test inconvenient have the 

option of opting for a paid COVID-19 test at public or private testing centers or hospitals at a time and location 

that would be more convenient to them as long as the test is done between 11th January to 16th January 

2021.  

 

Note: Kindly submit the COVID-19 test report to respective class teacher via email for records.  

 

Warmest thoughts and best wishes for a joyous holiday and a wonderful start to 2021.  

 

 

Best Wishes,  

 



 
 
AJS Administration 


